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April 8, 2015

Portland Police Bureau
Bret Barnum

1111 SW 2nd Avenue
Portland OR 97204

Congratulations! Portland Police Bureau is the recipient of an additional
$24,000.00 of DUIl HVE OT Grant funds. These funds are in addition to the original
$100,000.00 that has been awarded to your department for the 2014-2015 DU
HVE OT Grant. Total awarded amount to date is $124,000.00 '

All terms and conditions of the original 2014-2015 grant agreement apply to

these additional funds.

Thanks for all of your efforts!

Ui

Yvonne McNeil
Community Traffic Safety Program Coordinator
Yvonhe@oregonimpact.org
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